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YCSD Status Report - April 17, 2020  
 
Continuity of Learning  
Learning Modules for middle school and high school students will be available in Aspen Monday morning. We 
have developed a short video explaining Learning Modules and expectations for the remainder of the school year 
as well as a video for elementary families regarding the Student Learning Plans. Both videos are available on the 
division’s Continuity of Learning website.   
 
Staff will continue to provide additional resources on this site for all students and families throughout the 
remainder of the school year. We encourage you to visit the site regularly for up-to-date information including 
answers to questions received through the askycsd email account and/or social media.  
 
Report Cards  
Student report cards were published on Aspen today. These grades will stay posted though May 15. Students and 
families are encouraged to contact their teachers if they have questions about quarter 3 grades and would like an 
opportunity to improve a quarter 3 course grade.   
   
Parents and guardians who are unable to access Aspen to view your student's report card, have three options:   

• call 757-527-4819 between the hours of 8 a.m. and 4 p.m. Monday through Friday and provide the 
following information:  

• the email address the parent/guardian used when they registered their student  
• the student's first, middle and last name  
• the parent's first and last name  

• view the report card with their student through their student account  
• contact the school and request a printed copy be mailed  

 
April School Board Meeting  
The monthly School Board meeting for April will take place on Wednesday, April 22, beginning at 5 p.m. In 
accordance with state codes, the meeting will be held virtually and will be open to the public live on the division’s 
YouTube Channel and on YCSD-TV.   
 
Per School Board policy, public comment will be accepted as part of the meeting. Citizens can address the Board 
by leaving a recorded voicemail at the following number - 757-833-7127 - beginning at Noon Monday, April 20. 
The Public Comment phone line will close at 2 p.m.  
 
To Provide Public Comment:   

• call 833-7127 between the hours of 12 and 2 p.m., Monday, April 20  
• state your name and address, followed by comments addressed to the School Board  

 
The School Board Rules of Procedure allow for one comment per person and may be no more than three (3) 
minutes in length, with no more than 30 minutes total allocated for the comments. This 30-minute period may be 
extended at the Chair's discretion.  
 
The Chair reserves discretionary authority to rule a speaker out of order.  

https://ycsd.yorkcountyschools.org/COL
mailto:askycsd@ycsd.york.va.us
https://www.youtube.com/user/yorkcountyschoolsva

